Connect Ed

Good evening Jamestown Middle School families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few
important reminders for the upcoming week.

This is our last week before spring break, and it’s a busy one.
We have a spirit week this week. More details are on our website and social media pages.

Report cards will be delivered via document delivery on Tuesday. You will need the last
four digits of your student’s school ID number to access the report card.

The final round of MAP testing will take place this Wednesday and Thursday. It is
important that students are on time as testing will start promptly each day.

On Friday, we will host a memorial ceremony for Mr. Robinson, who passed away earlier
this year. Mr. Robinson’s team will attend as we will dedicate a tree in his memory.

Softball and baseball will play on Thursday at Southwest Middle. The track team will
have a meet at home on Wednesday against Northwest Middle.

That’s all for this week. We look forward to seeing you all back next week!

Go Tigers!!!



